
Notice  June 2022  

 

 

OFFICIAL 

Glynburn Road Bicycle and Pedestrian 

Actuated (push button) Crossing Project 
 

The Department for Infrastructure and Transport (the Department) is installing a Bicycle and Pedestrian 

Actuated (push button) Crossing (BPAC) on Glynburn Road, between Beulah Road and Cuthero Terrace, 

Kensington Park. This project will improve safety and connectivity for pedestrians and for cyclists on the 

Norwood to Magill Bikeway.  

 

The project builds on recent investments to improve the Bikeway from Magill to the City and is funded by 

the South Australian Government as part of the Inner and Middle Adelaide Cycling Improvements 

Program.  

 

Works for the project include:  

 installation of traffic signals to facilitate a controlled crossing with push buttons for pedestrian and 

cyclist movements;  

 footpath upgrades on both sides of Glynburn Road on the approaches to the BPAC; and  

 bicycle turning lane provisions on Beulah Road and Cuthero Terrace to improve access to the 

crossing.  

Please see the concept design over the page.  

Through the design process, all efforts have been made to avoid impacts to vegetation, where practically 

possible. However, some tree pruning will be required to facilitate the installation of traffic signals. This 

will be carefully managed and will be supervised by a qualified arborist. 

Some changes to street parking access in close proximity to the crossing, on the western side of Glynburn 

Road, will be required.  

Construction works are expected to commence in the coming weeks and will take approximately eight 

weeks to complete, weather permitting.  

Further information about the timing of works and the planned traffic management during construction 

will be provided in advance of works commencing. 

If you have any questions or would like to speak to a member of the project team, please call 

1300 794 880 or email dit.communityrelations@sa.gov.au 

 

Yours sincerely 

Community and Stakeholder Engagement Team  
#18642602 

mailto:dit.communityrelations@sa.gov.au
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